
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

We have some reminders for you this week.  

1. Don’t forget to complete your yearbook form and drawing (this drawing 

can be in colour). 

You should have received this either by post or via parent mail. Remember to fill 

this in with as much detail as possible and this can be either typed or written by 

hand. 

Please return your completed form by Friday 29th May 

Either: 

-by hand to school in the post box for the rainbows outside of the after school 

club gates 

-by post to the school office 

-by email to ksmith@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk 

 

We have already received some brilliant entries – keep them coming! 

 

2. Please remind your parents to complete the exit form and return this by 

post. This will help us to send information to your new school.    

 

There are also new White Rose maths resources on the 

school website. We will update these weekly, on a Friday, 

ready for the next week. There are video links, 

worksheets and answers for you to access at home. This 

week it is revision of fractions.  

 

3. This week you would have been completing your 

SATs but unfortunately you have not been able to do this. 

As your teachers, we are so proud of the work and effort 

you have put in to this year and wanted to share a poem 

with you. If you haven’t already seen it, check it out in 

the video tab on the school website.  

 

Take care and we you and your families stay safe 

Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith.  
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